
Summer Street Corridor Rehabilitation in Burlington, Iowa 

 

Proposed recipient: 

City of Burlington 

400 Washington Street 

Burlington, Iowa 52601 

 

Requested amount: 

$4,000,000 

 

Explanation of request: 

The Summer Street Corridor Rehabilitation Project is a complete project as it encompasses 

roadway work, watermain replacement, storm sewer installation, installation of a trail, parking 

lot work at the Fire Department, and rework to the Regional Airport's driveway/parking. The 

reconstruction of this main arterial roadway will bring a much-improved corridor that 

connects the Regional Airport and south part of town. Safety, connectivity, and pedestrian 

access are the benefits of this project. The project will widen the roadway, install a bike and 

pedestrian trail, and new lighting. 

 


